
November 25, 2021

Ms. Maria Lourdes G. Ferrer
Regional Executive Director
DENR-MIMAROPA

Dear Ms. Ferrer,

Greetings!

We are 4th-year students from Miriam College. As part of the requirements in our GEE 1.1 -
Nature, Culture, and Spirituality, we are to do a Service-Learning Project. In partnership with the
Biodiversity Finance Initiative under the United Nations Development Programme and Tamaraw
Conservation Program, the group has chosen to help raise people’s awareness on the importance
of the Tamaraws, one of the Philippines endemic animal species found in Mindoro that is
included in the list of critically endangered animals. The group endeavors to help gather funds to
help the rangers who are working for the conservation of the Tamaraws in Mindoro Island.
Furthermore, the target beneficiaries of the fundraising are the Tamaraw and the Rangers.

In this regard, we are writing this letter for the request of the screening rights of the documentary
showing of “Suwag o Suko” via Zoom. The group is organizing an event entitled Nature’s
Treasure: Tamaraws & the Rangers on December 04, 2021, at 5:00 pm wherein we will be
showing the documentary film. Moreover, The film showing fee will be collected via GCash of
Joshua Chua (0915 878 8617). The group will turnover the funds to the Tamaraw Conservation
Program via Online Bank Transfer, and a screenshot of the online receipt as a proof of transfer.
For transparency, the group will also provide the names of the participants and a screenshot of
their proof of payment. All of the generated funds will be donated to the Tamaraw Conservation
Program which will be used for setting up and distributing Christmas baskets to the Tamaraw
Rangers.

We sincerely hope that this will merit your immediate and most favorable response. Should you
have questions or clarifications, please feel free to contact me through my email
ashisharma549@gmail.com or my phone number 09392549999.

Thank you very much.

Sincerely,
Beatriz Buena, Jenny Chua, Sukhjinder Dhaliwal, Erykah Raymundo, and Aayushi Sharma


